From: Daniel Quant

To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: 2023 Proposed Property Tax
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 1:14:12 PM

Dear Council Hearing,

I am shocked to receive a proposed 12% increase in 2023 property tax on my homestead, with
no modifications or major improvements.

Breaking down the increase the proposal is over 9% for Ramsey County and a
STAGGERING 24.2% increase for St Paul !

How does Ramsey County and City of St Paul justify these huge rises, well above inflation, at
a time when so many of its citizens are struggling with increased living costs.

Unfortunately I'm unable to attend the meetings this week due to work commitments, where
can i find a summary of the public meeting to be held on 6th December?

Regards

Daniel Quant

2082 Carroll Ave, St Paul, MN 55104
+1 612203 1584
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